
 
 

 
Keeler Students Celebrate Togetherness with Annual Thanksgiving Luncheon 

With the holiday approaching, Keeler School once again embraced its warmest tradi�on: its annual 
Thanksgiving Luncheon. For the past seven years, this event has been a cherished hallmark of our school 
community, bringing together students for a day of gra�tude, delicious food, and friendship. 

This year's luncheon was nothing short of spectacular. Our tables were laden with an array of home-cooked 
dishes that would make any Thanksgiving table proud. We extend our hear�elt thanks to the parents and 
Costco, whose generous dona�ons made this feast possible. The menu featured mouth-watering turkey, 
savory stuffing, crisp green beans, and everyone's favorite, creamy mac and cheese. The joy of sharing 
these dishes made them taste even beter. 

What makes the Thanksgiving Luncheon at Keeler so special is not just the food, but the opportunity it 
provides for camaraderie. In our fast-paced world, students o�en find it challenging to pause and connect. 
This event breaks down those barriers, allowing students who don't normally have �me to socialize an 
opportunity to sit together, share stories, and strengthen friendships. It's a �me when laughter fills the air, 
and new memories are made. 

Our Thanksgiving celebra�on doesn't end at the school doors. In the spirit of giving, le�overs from the 
luncheon are hand-delivered by our dedicated staff to families in the community who need assistance. 
This act of kindness serves as an addi�onal lesson to our students about the importance of compassion 
and suppor�ng those in crisis. It's a prac�cal demonstra�on of the values we cherish and teach at Keeler 
and across Redford Union Schools. 

As we reflect on another successful Thanksgiving Luncheon, we are reminded of the strength and warmth 
of our school community. This event is not just about enjoying a meal, it's about nurturing a sense of 
belonging and caring for each other. We are grateful for everyone who contributed to making this event a 
success and look forward to many more years of this wonderful tradi�on. 

 


